February 13, 2019
Item No. 4
Supporting Document No. 3

From: Riha, Matt

To: Odermatt, John@Waterboards

Cc: Cali, Alex@Waterboards; gjimenez@murrieta.ca.gov; Dierking, Bonnie; Johnson, Jeffrey
Subject: Murrieta Palms OWTS / letter Reference 271699:AcCali

Date: Friday, July 20, 2018 2:34:42 PM

Good afternoon John

In response to the above referenced letter dated March 15, 2018, the County of Riverside
Department of Environmental Health will be able to maintain oversite of the Murrieta Palms onsite
wastewater treatment system. Based on the Regional Board’s letter, the waste flows have been
reduced to less than 10,000 gpd. The Department does have an MOU with the City of Murrieta and
can provide oversite of onsite waste water treatment systems within the city limits in accordance
with the LAMP.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.
Thank you

Matthew Riha

Supervising Environmental Health Specialist
Department of Environmental Health
County of Riverside

(951) 955-8980
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